
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/4/2020 11:27:24 AM

First name: Patrick

Last name: Miller

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I have been mountain biking for 25 years and for most of them have also been an advocate.  I've

served on the International Mountain Bicycling Associations's Regional Leadership Council and the board of

directors for MORE, the DC/Baltimore region's mountain bicycling club.  

 

First, these are not bicycles, the are two wheeled motorized vehicles. The power these motors produce is roughly

three times what a human can produce.  These vehicles could help alleviate traffic in urban areas and be a great

way to get commuters out of cars.  However, they are wholly inappropriate for back country trails designed for

hikers, equestrians, or mountain bikers.  Allowing them where other motorized vehicles are allowed seems to

make sense. 

 

 

  


